
 

 

 

 

AIU/SGO/2022 

March 25, 2022 

 

Dear Vice Chancellor/Director, 

  

I am pleased to inform you that NAAC has planned for Stakeholders Satisfaction Survey as 

part of the stakeholders’ feedback mechanism.  This survey is conducted on the NAAC’s 

Assessment and Accreditation process and is anonymous in nature.   

 

The link of the survey is as follows: 

  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc8pb8l72C5VA5NGE87CZR-

zZExC5adSmvBytwC4C8HP8v1DQ/viewform?usp=sf_slink 

 

The last date for responding to the survey is 31st March, 2022.   Looking forward your full co-

operation in the smooth conduct of this survey.   

 

With regards, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Dr. (Mrs.) Pankaj Mittal 
Secretary General 
Association of Indian Universities 
AIU House, 16, Comrade Indrajit Gupta Marg (Kotla Marg) 
New Delhi -110002 
Phone : 011-2323 6105 
Website : www.aiu.ac.in 
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